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GENERAL
Product Name Cintiq 21UX

Product Model No. DTK-2100/K0-C

Dimensions 561 x 421 x 61.3 mm (incl. stand)

Weight (excl. stand) 8.7 kg

Stand Incline 30° to 80°

Stand Rotation ±180° rotation

Video Interface Analog RGB (HD 15 pin) or digital DVI (29 pin)

Display Connector DVI-I

Display Adapters DVI-I to VGA, DVI-I to DVI-D

LCD DISPLAY
Screen Size 21.3" diagonal (541 mm)

Display Area 432 x 324 mm

Pixel Resolution 1600 x 1200

Color Depth 16.7 million colors

Contrast Ratio 550:1

Luminance 200 cd/m2

Viewing Angle 85°/85° H, 85°/85° V 

Color Management ICC profile, 6500° K whitepoint default

TABLET & PEN
Reading Technology Patented electromagnetic resonance

Pen Pressure Levels 2,048

Tablet Resolution 5080 lines per inch

ExpressKeys 16 user-assignable (8 on each side)

Touch Strips 2, 4-function, rear mounted (1 on each side)

Coordinate Accuracy ±0.5mm (center)

Tablet Reading Height 5 mm

Report Rate 133 points/sec

Tilt Range ± 60°

Pen Switches Tip switch, 2 side switches, eraser

OTHER
Windows Compatibility 7 / Vista / XP 

Mac OS Compatibility OS X 10.4.1 or later

Power Supply Input AC 100-240V, 50-60Hz

Power Supply Output 12 VDC 6.67A

Warranty 1 year limited

Bundled Software Adobe Photoshop Elements, Corel Painter    
Sketch Pad, Autodesk Sketchbook Express, 
Nik Color Efex filters, and Wacom Brushes.



SPACE TO CREATE
With 21.3" of screen real estate and 
1600 x 1200 pixel resolution, the Cintiq21
offers plenty of space to design, edit, re-
touch, animate and create. Perfect as a
main monitor or as part of a dual display
set-up.

REAL FEEL
With the upgrade to the new Wacom 
pen sensor, drawing directly on screen
has never felt better or more natural.
And, the pen pressure sensitivity has
been to doubled to 2,048 levels to
provide unsurpassed accuracy and
enhanced line quality. 

BEST POSITIONS
Creative professionals work in different
ways and need the most comfortable
tools possible. We have you covered. The
versatile stand reclines from 10° to 65°

and allows the tablet to rotate 180° in
either direction. The unit can be removed
from the stand and uses a standard
VESA mount.

AT YOUR CONTROL
The Cintiq 21UX features 16 fully
customizable ExpressKeys, with 8 on
each side for ambidextrous use. Each
ExpressKey can be set as application-
specific keyboard shortcuts, or modifier
keys. Press the Show Settings key to
instantly display your current settings
on-screen. 

TOUCH AND TOGGLE
Rear-mounted Touch Strips are conve-
niently located in back of the Express
Keys for easy use by fingers on your
non-dominant hand. Use the Touch Strip
toggle button to quickly move between
the 4 Touch Strip functions: zoom, scroll,
canvas rotation, and change brush size. 

ACCESSORIZE
A full line-up of accessories is available
for the Cintiq 21UX. The Airbrush pen
feels like a real airbrush and includes a
fingerwheel to control ink flow. The Art
Pen emulates brushes, markers and
calligraphic pen and can accurately
track pen rotation. And, there's many
more from which to choose.

PEN PERFORMANCE
The Grip Pen features 2 side switches
that can be customized to perform
common tasks such as right-clicking,
scrolling, and many more. Plus, the
high-performance pen recognizes up to
60° of tilt, which allows you to achieve
certain effects by simply varying the
angle of your stroke.

VALUABLE SOFTWARE
Each Cintiq 21UX comes with valuable
software from our partners. The
bundled software includes Adobe
Photoshop Elements, Corel Painter
Sketch Pad, Autodesk Sketchbook
Express, Nik Color Efex filters, and
Wacom Brushes.

The redesigned Cintiq 21UX now includes Wacom's advanced 

pen sensor technology for the best direct pen-on-screen experience ever. 

The pen activates with a feather touch to allow creative professionals 

to work in the most natural and intuitive way. 
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